
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

September 30, 2013 

The Honorable Charles W. Dent 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Congressman Dent: 

! 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated September 11, 2013, regarding your 
I 

constituent's concerns about the Integral Fast Reactor and the Advanced Liquid M~tal Reactor 
technology. · 

Please be assured that we are working on a response and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. · 

Sincerely, 
/'< I 

L-l<1:.J.~~;_/ :/:~'vf1/v'-'~~ 

Rebecca L. Schmidt, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 


